HEADQUARIERS - SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017 TEL: 1 (212) 963 1234 - FAX: 1 (212) 963 4879

REFERENCE: MSP/20

18 June 2010

Dear Mr Tarassenko,

In my capacity as President of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties and in consultation with the Bureau, I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Eden Charles (Trinidad and Tobago), Vice-President of the Bureau of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties, will continue as Coordinator of the Informal Working Group on the Workload of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, facilitated by the Bureau of the Meeting of States Parties.

I would greatly appreciate it if you could notify the members of the Informal Working Group accordingly.

Thanking you very much for your assistance in this matter, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Arif Havas Oegroseno President

Harasagrofeno-

Twentieth Meeting of States Parties

Mr. Serguei Tarassenko
Director
Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea
Office of Legal Affairs
United Nations Secretariat
New York

HEADQUARTERS • SIEGE NEW YORK NY 10017 TEL: 1 (212) 963 1234 • FAX: 1 (212) 963 4879

REFERENCE: MSP/20

23 June 2010

Dear Mr. Charles,

Please find herewith a copy of the attached letter, dated 18 June 2010, from the President of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties, Mr. Arif Havas Oegroseno, concerning your continuation as Coordinator of the Informal Working Group on the Workload of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, facilitated by the Bureau of the Meeting of States Parties

This letter and Mr. Oegroseno's letter will be placed on the website of the Division. The Informal Working Group will also be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

Serguei Tarassenko

Director

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs

Mr.Eden Charles
Vice-President
Twentieth Meeting of States Parties
c/o Permanent Mission of Trinidad and Tobago to the United Nations
New York

HEADQUARTERS - SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017 TEL: 1 (212) 963-1234 - FAX: 1 (212) 963-4879

REFERENCE: MSP/20

23 June 2010

Dear Mr. Winkelmann,

Please find herewith a copy of the attached letter, dated 18 June 2010, from the President of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties, Mr. Arif Havas Oegroseno, concerning the continuation of Mr. Eden Charles, Vice-President of the Bureau, as Coordinator of the Informal Working Group on the Workload of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, facilitated by the Bureau of the Meeting of States Parties

This letter and Mr. Oegroseno's letter will be placed on the website of the Division Moreover, both letters will be circulated electronically to the members of the Informal Working Group.

Yours sincerely,

Serguei Tarassenko Director

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs

Mr. Ingo Winkelmann Vice-President Twentieth Meeting of States Parties c/o Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations New York HEADQUARTERS - SIEGE NEW YORK NY 10017 TEL: 1 (212) 963 1234 - FAX: 1 (212) 963 4879

REFERENCE: MSP/20

23 June 2010

Dear Ms. Negm,

Please find herewith a copy of the attached letter, dated 18 June 2010, from the President of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties, Mr. Arif Havas Oegroseno, concerning the continuation of Mr. Eden Charles, Vice-President of the Bureau, as Coordinator of the Informal Working Group on the Workload of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, facilitated by the Bureau of the Meeting of States Parties.

This letter and Mr. Oegroseno's letter will be placed on the website of the Division. Moreover, both letters will be circulated electronically to the members of the Informal Working Group.

Yours sincerely,

Serguei Tarassenko

Director

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs

Ms. Namira Nabil Negm Vice-President Twentieth Meeting of States Parties c/o Permanent Mission of the Arab Republic of Egypt to the United Nations New York HEADQUARTERS - SIEGE NEW YORK NY 10017 TEL: 1 (212) 963 1234 - FAX: 1 (212) 963 4879

REFERENCE: MSP/20

23 June 2010

Dear Ms. Florescu,

Please find herewith a copy of the attached letter, dated 18 June 2010, from the President of the twentieth Meeting of States Parties, Mr. Arif Havas Oegroseno, concerning the continuation of Mr. Eden Charles, Vice-President of the Bureau, as Coordinator of the Informal Working Group on the Workload of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, facilitated by the Bureau of the Meeting of States Parties.

This letter and Mr. Oegroseno's letter will be placed on the website of the Division. Moreover, both letters will be circulated electronically to the members of the Informal Working Group.

Yours sincerely,

Serguei Tarassenko

Director

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs

Ms. Oana Florecsu Vice-President Twentieth Meeting of States Parties c/o Permanent Mission of Romania to the United Nations New York